
Meeting Minutes  

CPS School Governance Council  

April 20, 2017 

“A Tradition of Excellence-Making it Personal” 

WE ARE CPS 

Members Present: Gina Bishop, Allison Nelson, Carolann Boulier, Suzie Madrid, 

Jessica Mitcham, David Caswell, and Sarah Emerson 

Inspiration: “Optimism is the faith that leads to achievement. Nothing can be 

done without hope and confidence.”  Helen Keller 

Approval of Meeting Minutes: Approved 

Principal’s Report:  

Central registration at the Central Office every Wednesday in June and July  

 New allotment for SPED (191 students receive Special Ed. services. The 

gifted population has been going down. Therefore a gifted spot was lot. ) 

 Visitors during construction: The 800 Hall will be the main entrance. 

Parents will not be able to come for lunch. Parents will however be able to 

walk their child in for the first three days of school.  

 New members/ members leaving: David Caswell will be leaving. We 

appreciate his participation on the SGC!  

Old Business:  

162 students registered for Kindergarten. 40 are on the waiting list.   

Central registration at the district office this summer 

New Business:  

All Pro Dad- Mrs. Apple wants to bring it up in the community. We are hopeful to 

find a dad willing to lead. There are concerns about where this would take place 

at.  

Next meeting will be Thursday, May 11, 2017 at 7:15 am 


